
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/59/2024-25                                                                                                    Date: 25-09-2024 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY مسؤولية 

CIRCULAR: SIFF MOVIE (Girls) 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai 

We are pleased to inform you that Senior Secondary students (Grades 11 and 12)  will be going to the 

Vox Mirdif City Centre for a special movie screening on Wednesday, 9th October 2024, during school 

hours as part of SIFF (Sharjah International Film Festival) creating a world of exploration for future 

filmmakers. To cover the cost of the trip, we kindly request a contribution of AED 21 per student. 

If you are interested in having your child participate, please acknowledge and send the amount to the 

class teacher on or before Tuesday, 1st October 2024. 

Regards, 

 
PRINCIPAL 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Consent Form 

 

Sub: SIFF MOVIE (Girls) 

 

Hereby acknowledge that I have received the circular dated 25th September 2024  

 I would like my ward to go for the SIFF movie. 

 I would not like my ward to go for the SIFF movie. 

Student’s Name                   : ____ 

Grade & Sec                        :   ____ 

Parent’s Name                     :     

Signature                              :     

Contact Number                   :     

 

 

 

 
 


